11th June 2018

BRANCH NEWS

North Eastern England Branch

Professor Rory Putman has been appointed as our new BDS Chairman at the
In this issue: Society’s AGM in Edinburgh. | support his appointment because | believe that he
has a refreshing and challenging outlook on how the BDS should develop. It is my

National AGM and Strategy

wish that this Branch lends active support to his Chairmanship in the work that we

. do.
Branch Committee

Royal Forestry Society The message from the Board is that the BDS must be inclusive to any person with
an interest in deer, whether they be deer stalkers or not. The BDS must become
Members Survey the “Go-To” resource for expert knowledge on deer. The Board intends that the
BDS shall offer its members new opportunities through the development of its

Events Calendar proprietary web portal. Members need to develop new skills beyond DSC1 and

DSC2 and the BDS must assist them in this by the development of new training
opportunities. Data is important for future deer management. Therefore, the BDS
Deer Survey will be enhanced to show deer density as well as presence. Members
will be encouraged to become more involved with the BDS by providing data on
deer.

My message to you is that recreational deerstalkers will continue to be important
to the BDS and to the wider deer management sector. However, they must im-
prove their skills by learning to gather and to use relevant information about deer
in order to plan their management. They must also learn to collaborate with other
stakeholders and in new ways. Some recreational stalkers won’t change their
ways. They can expect to go by the wayside. Adaptive deer stalkers and deer
managers are the ones that we are interested in. You will see this reflected in our
programme of Branch events to come.

Christopher Roy-Toole Branch Chairman




Contact the Branch Committee: c.roy-toole@bdsbranches.org.uk



